Castle Aggregate

549 East Cucharras, Street Colorado Springs, CO 80919 Ph:719-491-0114 Fax:719-598-3053

October 20, 2020,

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Attn: Patrick Lennberg

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St

Denver CO 80203

Notification: Reclamation Permit M-1986-015
Pueblo East Pit
Continental Materials Corp as the permittee

Dear Patrick,

Please consider our request to withdraw the Technical Revision TR-06 for permit M-1986-015. We have submitted
an Amendment AM-05 (M-1986-015) to convert the end use to a water storage project that will address the issues
in TR-06. By withdrawing TR-06 we can focus on the changes in AM-06 that will create the end use as water
storage. If the Amendment 05 is not approved we will immediately implement the technical revision process and
seek approval of technical revision TR-06 as previously submitted.

If you require additional information please call me at 719-491-0114.

rald Schnabel, President
astle Aggregate
549 Cucharras Street

Colorado Springs CO 80919
Email: Jerald schnabel@castleaggregate.com




